TWO WELLS EQUESTRIAN AND PONY CLUB

Membership Expression of Interest

Name of Rider -

Age -

Address -

Previous Riding Experience -

Have you been a member of a Pony Club YES/NO
previously?

If yes, which club?

Will you be able to help at set up/pack up

of rallies, participate in the canteen roster YES/NO
and attend working bees throughout the

year?*

Email Address —

All membership applications will be tabled at the next TWEPC committee meeting. If your membership
application is accepted, the appropriate membership forms and performance card application paperwork
will be forwarded to you via email. A copy of your current Working With Children Check will be required
prior to membership being finalized.

*TWEPC requires all members to participate at 50% of working bees per financial year. Memberships will
not be renewed in the following financial year for members who have failed to meet this requirement.
Keeping Working Bee and Performance Cards up to date is solely the responsibility of the member.

Please be aware that this is not our membership form, but an expression of your interest in joining Two
Wells Equestrian and Pony Club.



